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Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

 The Parish Council has purchased a SID for the village and identified with Highways 
five sites for the installation of sockets to house the device on a rotating basis. Once 
these are installed, the SID will be active. The PC is grateful for the grant support to 
assist with this project, from the Area Board.  
 

 

  A picnic was held on Saturday 4th June at the Alexander Memorial Field to enable the    
village to celebrate the Queen’s platinum jubilee, organised by the Parish Council. A 
raffle was held and the proceeds were divided between the DEC Ukrainian appeal and 
Wiltshire Air Ambulance.  

 

 

 The Parish Council is arranging to train one of its members so that we are able to carry  
             out our own inspections on our play area.  
 

 

 Plans have started to add additional lighting to the Christmas Tree sight in the village  
            and begin to plan a  small village switch on event.  
 

 

 The Parish Council has a vacancy for a Councillor position and the relevant notice is     
            now published, but it is hoped to fill this by co-option. 
 

 

 
 


